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21 May 2024 

EDL NGD (WA) Pty Ltd 
Surrender of electricity integrated regional licence ERIL1 

EDL NGD (WA) Pty Ltd has notified the Economic Regulation Authority of its intention to surrender 
its electricity integrated regional licence EIRL1. 

EDL is surrendering its licence because the generation capacity of its Broome Power Station is less 
than 100 MW. Under clause 3 of the Electricity Industry Exemption Order 2005, a person is exempt 
from requiring a licence for generating works that have a capacity of not more than 100 MW at the 
connection point.1 

The surrender of the licence will take effect when the ERA publishes a notice of the surrender in the 
Western Australian Government Gazette. The ERA will do this as soon as practicable. 

 

 

Further information 

General enquiries 
Emma Forrest 
Ph: 08 6557 7948 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 
 
Ph: +61 428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 

 

 
1  On 22 October 2022, the Exemption Order was amended to increase the generation exemption from 30 to 100 MW. 
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